
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Christina Taylor, Deputy City Manager 

DATE March 5, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Supplemental Agreement by and between the County of Riverside 
  

Description Agreement for the use of 2023-2024 Community Development Block 

Grant Funds. 

Background and Analysis:  

The City of Beaumont has been allocated $558,736 in Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG) funds. This supplemental agreement acknowledges that $538,736 of the 

funds will be used for pedestrian sidewalk safety improvements throughout the City of 

Beaumont. In accordance with CDBG requirements, this project will be published for 

bidding upon approval of this agreement. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $150. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the Supplemental Agreement for the use of 2023-2024 Community 

Development Block Grant Funds. 

Attachments: 

A. Supplemental Agreement 
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